
Greetings Bonsai People,
December's meeting is a social gathering and Club election.  Here's  the proposed slate of officers for 
2020:

President                          Carl Maxwell
Vice-President                  Scott Telk
Secretary / Newsletter      Jeanne Anderson
Treasurer                           John Farrell
Show Chairman                Brad Russell
Study Group Chairman     Ken Buechele
Email Coordinator             Gene Martin

It is scheduled for Saturday, Dec 14,
from 10 AM to 1 PM at Carl's place in Lancaster.  
Members are encouraged
to bring a bonsai tree with Christmas decorations.
We will take photos to share in the newsletter.
Drinks & finger food will be provided by the club
and Carl.  We will talk about next year’s calendar
and the new potential meeting places.  Please
RSVP by Wednesday, December 11th at noon.
If insufficient interest is expressed, we will cancel
the gathering and vote via email.  


